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April 18, 2024 

 

Chair and Members of the 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON N6A 1VS 

 
Re: Delegation Status Request for Strategic Planning & Priorities Committee 
Meeting 

 

Dear Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee, 

London & Middlesex Community Housing (LMCH) would like to formally request 
delegation status at the Strategic Planning and Priorities Committee meeting scheduled 
for June 18, 2024, to hold our Annual General Meeting of the Shareholder. LMCH 
requests a 5-minute delegation to provide the Shareholders with a presentation on the 
LMCH annual report of 2023. 

Please advise if Civic Administration is requiring anything for the corresponding report 
related to the standard resolution and receipt of the LMCH audit. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
_______________________ 

Paul Chisholm, 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
CC: LMCH Board of Directors 
Matt Feldberg, Manager, Housing Services 


